
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Mr Richard Allen 
Lead Member of the Examining Authority  

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

London Borough of Havering (20025659) – Response to Applicant’s response to the 
Gardens of Peace Written Summary of Hearings (REP5-045) 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on REP5-045. 

LB Havering notes that the Applicant has stated that the location of temporary car parking 
has been agreed with Gardens of Peace and that according to REP4-012 this will be 
located adjacent to the working area.  

LB Havering would seek clarification as to whether this temporary car park is to be located 
outside of the Order limits and would advise that if this is to be the case, Planning 
Permission from the Local Planning Authority would be required.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

Daniel Douglas,  
Team Leader Transport Planning 

Daniel Douglas 
Team Leader Transport Planning  
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